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Dear Parents and Family Members –  
 

Time for the Lighthouse 13​th​ Annual Walk-a-Thon!  The purpose 
of the Lighthouse Walk-A-Thon is to raise money for our school while 
having a great time!  We hope to raise $8,000 together this year! 
Here’s how the Walk-A-Thon works: 
 

1. Students and family members get pledges or donations 
until the day of the Walk-A-Thon.​  The pledge form is attached to 
this letter.  

● Begin collecting pledges as soon as possible.  A pledge is a 
promise that someone makes to donate a certain amount of money 
per lap walked by your student the day of the Walk-A-thon. Some 
people donate $1.00 per lap walked, others might pledge $5.00 per 
lap, others might donate 25 cents.  It’s their choice.  People could also 
just make a “flat” donation to the Walk-a-Thon…like $20.00, for 
example. 

● You DO NOT need to collect the money at this time.  
● Pledge forms MUST be turned in on June 6, 2015.   

 
2.  ​Students walk in the Walk-a-Thon and win great prizes!  

● Free t-shirt ​for each student who has at least one pledge! 
 

● Incentives and prizes​ can be won for laps walked!  The 
day of the walk-a-thon students will have the opportunity to win a 
popsicle and other yummy snacks, a trip down a giant bouncy slide, 

and a pair of A’s tickets!  
 

 
 
  



● Grand Prizes ​for the student who raises the most money! 
K – 4 Grand Prizes 5 – 8 Grand Prizes 9 – 12 Grand Prizes 

$100 shopping spree at 
Toys R Us  

$100 gift card of your 
choosing 

$100 gift card of your 
choosing 

 
 
3.  Parents and community members volunteer the day of the Walk-a-Thon!  
Volunteers are greatly appreciated.  We will need our volunteers from about 7:30 – 2:00 to set up 
the event and tear it down.  We also need water and oranges for our walkers and a tent to provide a 
rest area for tired feet.  ​Please let us know if you are interested in volunteering the day of the 
Walk-a-Thon.  
 
4.  Students and family collect pledges from people who committed to your child!  All pledges 
and donations are due by June 15, 2015.  ​If your child got a pledge of $1.00 per lap from 
Grandma Jones and your child walks 30 laps the day of the Walk-a-Thon, Grandma Jones owes your 
child a $30.00 donation.  
 
We look forward to our 13​th​ Annual Walk-a-Thon and hope that these footsteps will help to 
continue our goal of a bright future for every child at Lighthouse!  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Your Walk-a-Thon Committee 
Danielle Rose and Jenna Stauffer  
 
P.S.  ​Please return the attached registration if you are going to participate so we can buy the correct 
amount of t-shirts! 
 
 
 
 
 

 


